
HAMILTON 2024/2025 TREE RECYCLING 

December 26 – January 20 

Patton Park (Rear access lane - off Asbury St.) 

As part of our commitment to sustainability, the Town of Hamilton 
encourages residents to recycle your Christmas tree and help create 
beneficial by-products.

Chipping your tree in Hamilton is free and an easy and impactful 
way to help protect the environment by keeping organic materials 
out of landfills and turning them into useful, eco-friendly products.  

To ensure the recycling process runs smoothly and efficiently, please 
remove all ornaments, lights and garland from your tree. Trees with 
anything other than bare branches make the chipping process more 
difficult and could potentially damage Iron Tree's equipment.  

Tree chipping services are being generously donated to the 
Hamilton DPW by Iron Tree Services. Thank you, Iron Tree Services 
and everyone who participates in this sustainable way of recycling 
those real Christmas trees.  

Your effort helps keep Hamilton eco-friendly! 

Note: Casella will not pick up your Christmas tree with curb side collection. 




